
Monday, June 20, 2016 

General Announcement 2016_03 – 
Re: The Republic of Fiji Offshore Vehicle Inspection 

Dear Stakeholder, 

We are pleased to announce the Fiji Land Transport Authority (Fiji LTA) has 
appointed JEVIC for the inspection conduct of used vehicles from Japan for 
use in the Republic of Fiji.  

From August 15th, 2016, all used vehicle destined for Fiji will require a JEVIC 
Pre-Export Appraisal Report.  

The inspection will encompass vehicle condition, as well as structural, 
odometer, stolen vehicle and biosecurity aspects. 

In Brief: 
Requirement date in Fiji:     15-August, 2016 
Commencement date of inspection in Japan:  15-July, 2016 
Inspection Fee:      ¥8,700* (plus 8% tax) 
Report Format:      E-Certificate (PDF) 
Booking:       JEVIC Yokohama 

*May be subject to travel fees depending on location 

Inspections may be carried out at freight forwarder and/or exporter premises.  
Please contact the JEVIC Head Office in Yokohama to make booking 
arrangements. 

We look forward to your support of this important new initiative. Further details 
are available on the JEVIC website, however should you have any questions 
or require further information please do not hesitate to contact your local 
JEVIC representative. 

Sincere regards, 

JEVIC 
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Japan Export Vehicle Inspection Center Company Limited 
15 Daikoku-Futo, Tsurumi-Ku, Yokohama, Kanagawa Prefecture, Japan 230-0054 
Telephone: (045) 521-8527 Facsimile: (045) 521-8510 Webpage: www.jevic.com 
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